
Advertisements in Al-Hayat Al-Jadida, May 15 and 16, 2001 (the two advertisements were identical):  

In the Name of Allah, the Most Merciful, the Most Compassionate 

The Al-Ansar Charitable Society , Palestine – Gaza  

A Notice to the Honorable Families of the Martyrs  

The Al-Ansar Charitable Society calls on the honorable families of the martyrs of the Al-Aqsa Intifada to 
arrive at the Society's office in Al-Nasr Street, opposite the Exemplary Islamic Al-Nasr School, in order to 
receive their allocations. The Society asks the honorable families of the martyrs in the West Bank 
districts to provide it with [copies of] official records it had already requested in its last notice. The 
[copies of the] official records should be sent to box office number 1331 in the post office in Omar al-
Mukhtar Street before May 25, so that the Society would be able to distribute their allocations in the 
specified date. The following are the official records:  

1) A copy of the martyr's Identification Card and, if possible, a personal photo of the martyr.  
2) A copy of the beneficiary's Identification Card.  
3) A copy of the Death Certificate.  
4) [A copy of] the martyr's sons' Birth Certificates, if possible.  

Palestine, Gaza, Al-Nasr Street.  

Telephone: 2879955 

Fax: 2879944 

Together, hand-in-hand, in the path of the righteous martyrs.  

The Al-Ansar Charitable Society.    


